Important information about Kindergarten registration this January
 
We’re getting ready to welcome our newest group of little learners to the school! I know… it is hard to believe!
Kindergarten registration for the 2019-20 school year  is just around the corner.  It takes place from January 7 to 18, 2019.
 New: all Junior and Senior Kindergarten students new to the UGDSB must pre-register online. (SK students who attending at UGDSB school for JK do not need to pre-register online).
 Pre-registering online between Jan. 7-18 will save families time by allowing you to fill out important forms and documentation when it’s convenient for you.
 Once you’ve pre-registered online, parents/guardians must go into their child’s home school before the Jan. 18th deadline, in order to drop off documentation and complete their registration.
[bookmark: _GoBack] Please note that all parents hoping to register their child for JK French Immersion must complete their registration document verification by Jan. 18 at 4 p.m.

For more information on how to register and the JK French Immersion selection process, please visit www.ugdsb.ca/jkregistration.

